


The upcoming Grade 8 Camp on 10 April 2021 will

take place for one night only on the school field.  It

will be a day filled with activities lead by the prefects

and the LEAD 4 LIFE team. This is a great opportunity

for team building, bonding and getting to grips with

the Camps Bay way.

The Grade 8 Camp is one of the key moments in the

lives of our students and sets the tone for their

journey here at Camps Bay High School. We are so

looking forward to enjoying the day and getting to

know the new members of our family! 
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A number of articles have appeared lately in

various sources addressing the issue of vaping

amongst our teens. 

This is a world-wide problem and seems to be on

the increase. Ms van der Spuy shared a very

informative and helpful article with us which I now

share with you. 

The article may help parents to answer some

questions they may have regarding vaping. The

article will also equip parents with the tools

should their children be caught up in this latest

craze. The link to the article is:

Vaping

https://doingdrugs-darta.blogspot.com/2021/03/what-should-parents-say-when-their-teen.html?

fbclid=IwAR2PhyDeQ9f8neQrLJLx_LUNvTiaEM4VmO12PSaqdIo61cA1WkhcRDyatRs&m=1

Farewell to Mrs Stacey Ford 
We said farewell to Mrs Ford last Friday.  Mrs Ford has been an intrigal

part of our school for the past 8 years, working as the Deputy Principal's

Assistant.  Ms Ford left Camps Bay High School to take up a position

closer to home, giving her the opportunity to be closer to her young

children.

Together with Ms van der Spuy, she also started the PR Team a couple of

years ago.  The PR Team put together a farewell video to say goodbye to

Mrs Ford, which can be viewed on this link: 

 https://youtu.be/kF66hpnurdk

 

Grade 8 Camp

https://doingdrugs-darta.blogspot.com/2021/03/what-should-parents-say-when-their-teen.html?fbclid=IwAR2PhyDeQ9f8neQrLJLx_LUNvTiaEM4VmO12PSaqdIo61cA1WkhcRDyatRs&m=1
https://youtu.be/kF66hpnurdk


Yesterday, you will have received the latest Camps Bay High School Social Media Policy, as

approved by our newly elected School Governing Body. 

We ask that you please read through the policy carefully to ensure that you understand the

contents and then sign that you accept the policy via the electronic google form which can be

accessed via this link: https://forms.gle/TcjhQ2p51NHz13dXA.  

For ease of reference, the Policy is available on the School's website: 

 http://www.campsbayhigh.co.za/social-media-policy-2021/

Tutors will be taking some time during morning tutor group to go through the policy with learners.

This policy is there not only to protect the school but all the members of our community. 
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Wishing all our Jewish families Chag Sameach over Pesach and a Happy Easter to all our

Christian families.

MR LOUIS MOSTERT

PRINCIPAL

Social Media Policy

Yours sincerely

Ocean Basket Lucky Draw

As a thank you to those who took the time to

vote in our SGB Election, we ran a lucky draw

competition to win one of four R100 Ocean

Basket vouchers which were kindly donated by

Colin Haupt, father of Nicholas in Grade 11. 

The lucky draw winners are:

Riyadh Abrahams, 

Tina Kohn, 

Yolisa Mabentsela, and 

Carol Bysshe.

Congratulations! 

Please collect your voucher from reception.

https://forms.gle/TcjhQ2p51NHz13dXA
http://www.campsbayhigh.co.za/social-media-policy-2021/








The Camps Bay High School LGBTQi+ Club created a video which was used as part of Cape Town

Virtual Pride. The Universal Declaration of Human Rights (UDHR) states that "all human beings are

born free and equal in dignity and human rights”

LGBTQi+ children and young adults often have to deal with social stigma and discrimination  

which can have long term consequences. In the U.S., an estimated 40% of homeless children are

LGBTQi+ as they often end up homeless because their families and communities ostracise them

at a time when they are economically dependent, and they disproportionately face depression as

a result of social stigma.

The LGBTQi+ Club used the opportunity of Cape Town Pride to pay tribute to the strength and

resilience of youth, who uphold the fundamental promise of the Universal Declaration of Human

Rights that everyone is born free and equal in dignity and rights.  The video can be viewed on

this link:  https://fb.watch/4BcLY8aYlM/

LGBTQI+ Club create video for Cape Town Pride Month
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